REGULAR MEETING OF THE PLANNING COMMISSION
CITY OF BROOKINGS
SEPTEMBER 17, 1968

The Planning Commission met, but lacked a quorum,
so no official business could be transacted. Planning
Commissioners present were Jack Holte, Robert Dimmick, Sr.
and Gerald Ross. Not in attendance were Roy Brimm,

Scott Sheppard, William Landis, and Cal. Gorte., It was
announced that the meeting would be set over until
September 24 at 8:00 P.M.
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Robert O, Dimmick, Jr.
Secretary




